
  

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

UPDATED: REDUCED TIME FOR JOAMIE COURT 
WATER CONNECTION  

 
AUGUST 28, 2018 (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) – The City would like to inform 
residents in the addresses below that the time-frame for the interruption of water 
service for the following areas has been reduced to 12 hours, and will now occur 
this evening, from 7 PM Tuesday, August 28, until 7 AM Wednesday, August 
29, 2018.  
 
Affected addresses include: 2200s, 2400s (trucked services not included), 
2600s, 2700s, 4000s, 4100s, 400s, 500s and 1600’s. 
 
The 12 hour shut-down will then be followed by a precautionary 48 hour boil 
water advisory, as per the requirements from the Department of Health, from  
7 AM Wednesday, August 29 to 7 AM Friday, August 31, 2018.   
 
The City was able to work closely with the contractor to reduce the amount of 
time it will take to connect the Joamie Court subdivision to the main water 
system.  
 
Questions and answers regarding this project, as well as tips on how to prepare 
for a water shut-down, can be found on the City’s website, at 
www.city.Iqaluit.nu.ca 
 
 
The City thanks you for your patience and understanding. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
ANDREA SPITZER 
Communications Manager 
City of Iqaluit 
Email: A.Spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 
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